
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 3/2/2016 7:40:14 AM
Subject: Indonesian Earthquake

Greetings Mayor and Council-

We are hearing reports of a big Earthquake in Indonesia.

We have been notified that there no tsunami threat to BC from the 7.9 Indonesian earthquake

Thanks

Sadhu

Sadhu Johnston
Acting City Manager
Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
O. 604 873 7627
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